
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 50 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The PCC has approved the implementation of the Joint Corporate Governance 
Framework (CGF) for the Force and OPCC to adopt from the 1st April 2018. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 
On the 7 March 2018, the Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer briefed the 
PCC on the proposed Joint Governance Framework (CGF) with the Force. 
 
The existing CGF has been the subject of a lengthy review during 2017/18 and 
the proposed framework incorporates changes from the review and is 
consistent with other frameworks in the region. 
 
The CGF is available on the OPCC website and will be reviewed annually. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
28th March 2018 
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